
        
  
 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
INTRAVET CLOSING MEETING – BUCHAREST 

 
Consortium reunited in Bucharest for the closing meeting of INTRAVET Project 
 
On September 27th, 2023, the consortium reunited for the final transnational meeting of INTRAVET 
(Innovative Training for VET Digital Readiness), a project co-funded by the Erasmus+ Programme of the 
European Commission. This project brought together 6 partners from 4 European countries (Belgium, 
Italy, Poland, Romania), active in the field of VET (associations, VET providers, companies). The meeting 
was hosted by the lead partner ADDE and took place in Bucharest, Romania, at the headquarters of 
“Virgil Madgearu” Economic College, an important public VET provider and one of the local associated 
partners of the project. 
 
We were all very happy to meet again and work towards the last steps and adjustments necessary for 
the conclusion INTRAVET, to ensure maximum value, impact and sustainability. 
 
The focus of INTRAVET project was to support teachers of technical disciplines to develop and adapt 
their training materials, focusing on their digital competences, which are still not adequate and to 
develop innovative training content and hands-on tools to support VET providers build their capacity 
to respond to digitalization related challenges, by improving their competences related to strategic 
digital development. 
 
INTRAVET produced 2 main project results: 

1. VET Digital Readiness Toolkit   

2. Digital Competence Training for VET Teachers & Trainers  

 
INTRAVET results are tailored to the specific needs of selected target groups: 

1. VET managers aiming to develop their competences in strategic development and ability to 

support staff and learners through digitalization 

2. VET teachers/trainers/instructors who need to improve their ability to deliver high quality classes 

in online/digital format 

3. VET providers/schools aiming to improve their capacity to offer better trainings by implementing 

digitalization 

4. VET students, to develop their self-directed learning and digital skills 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
The INTRAVET Project has started on the 1st of January 2022 and its end is on 31st December 2023. 
 
All the outputs and materials of INTRAVET can be accessed directly via intravet.eu website, have OER 
status, and they are available in English, Italian, Polish and Romanian. The website and the two results 
platforms will remain active for a period of at least 3 years after the finalisation of the project. 
 
 
 

 
 
This project is funded by the Erasmus+ Programme of the European Union. The European Commission 
support for preparing and publishing this press release does not constitute endorsement of the contents 
which reflects the views only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any 
use which may be made of the information contained therein. 2021-1-RO01-KA220-VET-000025260 
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